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May 6, 2004 (Agenda) 
 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Status Report on Municipal Service Reviews  
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended the Commission receive and file this report. 
 
DISCUSSION 

We are continuing to review the data submitted by the agencies in the Lompoc Area and have 
started drafting the MSRs for local agency review.   
 
We thought we would have draft reports available by this time but it appears it will be two 
additional weeks before the documents are proper form for review by local agencies.  Once the 
reports are distributed we will provide the Commission with an updated hearing schedule. 
 
In addition, we have started reviewing the data received from the agencies in Santa Maria Area.  
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 

Commissioners: Susan Rose, Chair  Tim Campbell, Vice Chair  Dick DeWees  John Fox  Gail Marshall  Bob Orach  Tom Umenhofer 
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